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Dear PUCO, 

I am a homeown^ in the Timberbrook housing division and writing this letter concerning 
the proposed rate increase (case 09-0391) by Ohio American Water. 
This con^any has asked for and received rate increases over the years on a regular basis. 
The forth-coming request se^ns exortritant. 

We already pay more for wat^ than our neighboring communities. We are an eldeziy 
cmifrie wl»a uses on av^^e 4CCF's of water per month at a a>st of about $30.00. Our 
sewar co^s are about the same. With the proposed increase, our wato* and sewa* costs 
wiU e x c ^ any of CHir other utilities. This company doesn't make anything; they extract, 
process and distribute water. 

Also, the quality of the water is not exceptional. We have to maintain a water softening 
system m ord^ to have wat^ soft ^ lou^ to dK)w^ with and not ruin the fixtures. They 
want addition^ money to provide soft water. 

I adt you to help us by NOT toting a conqsray, \ ^ o has no comprttor, increase thdr 
rates to the point wtoe no one will want to live here. They talk about the cost of 
infi'a^ructure, but I have not seen any evklence of improvem^its in my r»i^dK)rhood. I 
thmik you for your consideration. 

Sincer^ 

James and Frances &oss 
1758 Shady Brook Lane 
ColunAus, OH 43228 
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